
Posted:  Barnes Town Hall, Cabin Store, Jim’s Bait, and at:  www.barnes-wi.com 

 

NOTICE 
 

ALL DEPARTMENTS  

OF THE TOWN OF BARNES  

WILL BE CLOSED  

 MONDAY, MAY 31, 2021 

FOR THE MEMORIAL DAY HOLIDAY 

 

PLEASE CALL ONE OF THE BOARD 
MEMBERS IF AN EMERGENCY  

 TOM RENZ:            558-3650  

 JIM FRINT:                815-973-5887 

 ERIC NEFF:           795-3227 

 DAVE SCULLY:     651-249-9232 

 SEANA FRINT:    815-973-5165 

 
 

Judy Bourassa, Town of Barnes Clerk-Treasurer 
Dated this 26nd Day of May, 2021 

795-2782 or e-mail at:  clerk@barnes-wi.com 


